
HOTEL RENEWAL INFORMATION

Coming January 2019 Luigans will be undergoing a major Renovation, 

creating a even better atmosphere for our Customers.

We will close during the period January the 7th 2019 to April the 26th 2019.

January 7th (mon) April 27th (Sat)

General Manager
THE LUIGANS  Spa & Resort

After the renovation in April, the shuttle bus departure and arrival place at hakata station will 
be changed.
From February the 1st all customers will be able to visit our homepage where they a guidance 
to the new departure/arrival place will be available.
We appreciate your patience and please confirm every new info on our website.

HOTEL ～12:00 15:00～

RESTAURANT ～11:00(L.O) 11:30～

SPA CLOSE 11:00～

BRIDAL OFFICE CLOSE 11:00～

MARKETING & SALES 
OFFICE

CLOSE 9:00～

SHUTTLE BUS The Service from Hotel to hakata
station is until the 12:30 shuttle bus.
The service from the hakata station to 
the hotel will be off all day

Regular Service


